
VILLAGE OF REEDSVILLE  
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
July 14, 2022 

 
 

WASTEWATER TREATMENT FACILITIES PLAN  
 
 
The Village of Reedsville (Village) will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, July 
14, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Village Hall, 217 Menasha Street, Reedsville, WI 
54230.    
 
The purpose of the hearing is to receive public input regarding the Wastewater 
Treatment Facilities Plan submitted to the Wisconsin Department of Natural 
Resources. The Wastewater Treatment Facilities Plan presents the most cost-
effective and environmentally sound alternative for the Village’s wastewater 
treatment facilities for the next 20 years. The Wastewater Treatment Facilities 
Plan is available for public inspection at the Village Hall, 217 Menasha Street 
during normal business hours.  
 
Anyone interested is invited to attend this meeting. If you wish to comment but 
cannot be present, please submit a written statement by 3:30 p.m., Thursday, July 
14, 2022, to Mary Jo Krahn, Clerk-Treasurer, 217 Menasha Street, Reedsville, WI 
54230. 
 
 


